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8th March 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The PTA would like to organise a Mother’s Day shopping experience, in which each child is able to pick either a 
personalised card (from a choice of five), a small giŌ or both. The personalised cards have been exclusively designed 
for the PTA courtesy of BubbaBooBean Cards. 
 
Mother’s Day is on Sunday 27th March, and this would be a wonderful opportunity for your child to bring home a giŌ 
that they have personally chosen.  
 
The personalised cards will include designs for grandparents and carers. There will also be a small variety of giŌs to 
choose from. They will come wrapped up. 
 
The event will take place on Thursday 24th March from 1.30pm in the school hall. Each year group will come to the 
school hall to purchase their giŌs. The children will bring home their cards and giŌs the same day. 
To make this shopping experience as accessible to as many children as possible, we have put together the following 
pricing: 

 Personalised card and gift per child - £5.00.  
 Gifts for additional siblings - £2.50. Gifts and personalised cards can be purchased per family group OR 

children from the same family can buy the first gift and card for £5.00 with additional gifts being purchased 
for only £2.50. 

 Personalised card only - £2.00. Please note that the names of all siblings can be added to the one card.  
 

If you would like to make an order for your child/children, please complete and return the form below with the 
correct money and return to the school office by Friday 18th March. 
 
We are also looking for parent helpers on 24th March, between 1.00pm and 3.20pm. If you are happy to help, please 
leave your details on the form below. 
 
Thanks for your ongoing support. All funds raised will go towards PTA projects and acƟviƟes.  
 
Kind regards 
Harrold Primary Academy PTA 
 

Mother’s Day Reply Slip 
 

Name of child/children: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………….………. 
 
Class/year group(s): ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…….. 
 
No. of giŌs with personalised card (£5.00) required: ………………………………………………………………………… 
 
No. of personalised cards only (£2.00 per card) required: ……………………………………………………………..…… 
 
No. of addiƟonal giŌs (£2.50) required: ……………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Names to be featured on the card(s): ………………………………………………………………………………………..………. 
 
Amount enclosed (cash only) £ ………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Name and contact details below if you can help on the aŌernoon of the 24th March 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 


